
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

To:  Board of Commissioners 

From:  Earlene Teaster, City Manager 

Date:  December 9, 2019 

Re:  Work Session 

Pursuant to public notice, the Pigeon Forge Board of Commissioners will hold a work 

session on Thursday, December 12th, 2019, at 3:00 pm in Meeting Room A at Pigeon Forge 

City Hall.  Although not limited to, the purpose of the work session is to discuss the following: 

 

 

1. Review and discussion of Opioid class action information – Nathan Rowell 

 

2. Review and discussion of possible annexation of Jess Davis property located at 

River Divide Road and Henderson Chapel Road – David Taylor 

 

3. Review and discussion of an engineering study and design services for the water 

system connection at Laurel Branch – Mark Miller 

 

4. Other 

 

5. Adjournment 

    

Please plan to attend 
 

c:    Board of Commissioners 

       Nathan Rowell, City Attorney 

       The Mountain Press,  

       The Knoxville News Sentinel, WSEV, WIVK 

       Sevier News Messenger 


